
        WEST EARL TOWNSHIP 

WATER AUTHORITY 
 

Jeff Zimmerman, Chairman ∙ Curtis Miller, Vice Chairman 

    Thomas Hopta, Treasurer ∙ Jimmy Dennis, Secretary 

 

Minutes of February 6, 2023 

  

The West Earl Township Water Authority held their scheduled monthly meeting on Monday, February 

6, 2023 at the West Earl Township Municipal Building.   

Jeff Zimmerman, Chairman (Via Zoom) 

Tom Hopta, Treasurer 

Jimmy Dennis, Secretary 

 

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes: Motion by Dennis second by Hopta to approve the January 9, 2023 

meeting minutes.  Motion carried. 

 

Capital Improvement Planning: Several areas of concern for the water system have been identified, 

mostly the pipes in the distribution system, older cast iron.  Dennis and WEWA Engineer Mazur 

recommend that WEWA update and complete the hydraulic model of the system. Zimmerman would 

like to review and discuss the entire operations at the March Meeting.  

 

2022 Audit:  No action taken. Zimmerman requested that the auditor attend the meeting to review the 

2022 audit with the Authority.  

 

Green Acres:  Still waiting on the vault. 

 

Commercial EDU:  Information was reviewed but no action taken. 

 

Engineers Report:  Mazur reported on the Glen Rissler Service and helped with the project. 

 

Bill Pay: A motion by Dennis, second by Zimmerman to approve the bills as submitted.  Motion carried.  

 

Water Service on Main Street (Miller): Zimmerman requested that Mazur put together a cost estimate 

to resolve issue. 

 

New Member:  David Lugg – no action taken. 

 

Adjournment: There being no other business to attend to, a motion by Dennis, second by Hopta to 

adjourn the February 6, 2023 meeting.  Motion carried.   

 

Respectfully submitted by,  

 

 

Kim Mazur, Engineer 


